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12 February 2018






Dear Parent/Carer

[bookmark: _GoBack]On Thursday 1st March after the half term holiday, the academy will be celebrating ‘World Book Day’.  We will be celebrating this by holding a 'World Book Week' where we will have fun sharing stories and re-telling familiar stories in different ways.

On the day itself (Thursday 1 March), we will have a ‘dressing-up day’ where the children can come into the academy dressed as their favourite character from a book, if they would like to. 

If you have any questions, please let us know. 

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Farmer 				Mrs J Bradford

Mrs S Farmer 					Mrs J Bradford
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